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Circular 0006/2008 
 

To the authorities of post-primary schools 
 

Computer Studies 
 
The Department of Education and Science wishes to inform you that arrangements for the 
Computer Studies option in the senior cycle curriculum in respect of the school-year 
2008/2009 will be the same as those for the school year 2007/2008 as set out in Circular 
Letter M3/80 and also on page 86 of "Rules and Programme for Secondary Schools 
2004/2005". 
 
Application forms in respect of the school-year 2008/2009 should be returned to Lynda 
Cawley, Department of Education and Science, Post-Primary Database Section, Portlaoise 
Road, Tullamore, Co. Offaly, in good time, preferably by 30 May, 2008. 
 
You are requested to bring this Circular letter to the notice of all teachers concerned as soon 
as possible. 
 
 
 
Matt Ryan 
Príomhoifigeach. 
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